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December 07, 2024 

 

To           

The Corporate Relations Department 

BSE Limited, 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 

25th Floor, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400001 

Scrip Code: 526301 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Subject: Receipt of observation letter from BSE limited for the Scheme of Amalgamation 

among Medinova Diagnostic Services Limited (“MDSL” or the “Transferor Company”) and 

Vijaya Diagnostic Centre Limited (“VDCL” or the “Transferee Company”) and their 

respective shareholders and creditors (the “Scheme”) under Sections 230 to 232 of the 

Companies Act, 2013 read with other applicable provisions and the rules framed thereunder 

(including any statutory modification or reenactment thereof). 

 

This is with reference to our letter dated 26th June 2024 informing about the decision of the Board of 

Directors approving the Scheme, subject to receipt of applicable regulatory and other approvals. 

 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company has received observation letter with 

“no adverse observations” dated 05th December 2024 from BSE Limited in relation to the Scheme.  

 

The copy of the observation letter is enclosed and is also available on the website of the Company at 

- https://www.medinovaindia.com/investors.php  

 

The Scheme remains subject to applicable regulatory and other approvals. 

 

Please take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking You. 

 

Yours Truly, 

For Medinova Diagnostic Services Limited, 

 

 

 

Hansraj Singh Rajput 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

M. No. F11438 
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